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Artist impression of new multi-purpose hall  

Project overview 

A project is underway to provide a new multi-purpose hall at Canterbury Boys High School. The new hall will 
include a stage, indoor sports court, toilets, first-aid room and back of house facilities. 

Progress summary 

Works are underway for the construction of new hall at Canterbury Boys High School. Ground works, 
structural steel framing roofing works, face brickwork to the façade, internal and external framing are now 
finished. All external concrete has been poured including the access ramps. Works are in progress to install 
the external window glazing and to erect the covered walkway.  

Next steps 

▪ Waterproofing and installation of tiles and wet areas 
▪ Completion of services rough-in and sheeting of external walls 
▪ Finish window framing and glazing 
▪ Finish external cladding and external brickwork 
▪ Pre-installation inspections and lay internal floorboards 
▪ Internal services and ICT installation work 
▪ External landscaping 
▪ Hydrant connection work 

 
The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority, and we will 
continue to keep the community updated. Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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